

Outreach Project Grant Program

The mission of the New Covenant Presbytery Outreach Committee is to passionately engage and support local and global mission efforts in order to be God's redemption to a hurting world.

The Outreach Committee has jurisdiction to allocate funds located in our Presbytery that have been designated for Outreach Project Grants. Congregations and mission partner organizations in New Covenant Presbytery may request a grant from the Outreach Project Fund, by completing this application.

All requests must be approved by the session of congregation requesting the funds and signed by the Clerk of Session signifying their approval prior to submission (if the request is being made by a mission partner organization the request must be approved by the appropriate governing board).

Submit completed applications to Forbes Baker either by "snail mail" to the Presbytery office or by email to fbaker@pbyofnewcovenant.org. At their monthly meeting, the Outreach Committee will review and take action on project grant applications in the order they were received. After submitting a grant request, applicants should expect to wait 60-90 days to receive notice of approval and disbursement of funds (in the form of a check from the Presbytery office payable to the applying church/organization).

PNC Outreach Project Grant Application Form

Name of Church:		
Contact Person:		
Phone:		
E-Mail:		
Budget of the project	·	
Other sources of income/funding		
Amount Requested: \$		
Date of Session Approval:		
Please answer these questions:	·	
	الماليات الماليات	

- Briefly describe your program and how it aligns with <u>statement of</u> purpose of outreach committee
- How will the funds be used to make this program run? What other funds will be used?
- What is the time frame of the program? When will it begin, when will it end?
- What outcomes do you expect from this program?
- How can you share the good news of your program with your church and other Presbyterian Churches?

If you have questions or need help in filling out the application form, please contact Forbes Baker, fbaker@pbyofnewcovenant.org